
 

Values Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Our focus value this half term is BE RESPECTFUL 

 

Respect is one of our five core values at Greenholm Primary School, and we will be focusing 

on what that this looks like in this half term. Many of our values overlap and we will still be 

praising the others when we see them however, our assemblies will be focused on Be 

Respectful.  

The children will be working on what respect is and how we can treat the things which 

belong to us and others respectfully. Below is a table to help guide you on what behaviours 

we would like to see. 

Be Respectful 

What we will see in school What you can see at home 

We are respectful by acting and speaking in 
a way that values everyone.  
 
- Listening to others and waiting our turn to 
speak 
- Using our manners 
- Following the school values 
- Embracing other people’s differences 

Using your manners  
 
Using respectful language 
 
Apologise when needed 
 
 
 
 

 



If your child wows you in some way by being consistently respectful, please nominate them 

for the Values Hero Award by emailing the school office at enquiry@grnholm.bham.sch.uk 

with your reasons why. We will try our best to highlight this effort in our whole school 

assembly.  

 

Thank you for working with us and helping to develop our children’s character.  
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